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25 September 2024 

 

NOTICE 

RE: CIMA Early Office Closure 

 

As we continue to prioritise the safety of our staff, the Cayman Islands Monetary Authority has 

reopened its offices today with some employees continuing to work remotely. 

 

However, due to the ongoing adverse weather conditions, our offices will close at 2:00pm today 

to allow our staff sufficient time to return home safely. All offices will resume normal business 

hours on Thursday, 26 September 2024.  
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